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Feather bowling at Cadieux Cafe was a huge success. We had
two teams - Red and Yellow, we reaream won. Dinner was enjoyed by
all.  When this event comes up again, | strongly urge you to
attend, even if you just want to watch the bowling (pointing and
laughing optional) and then have dinner.

LLast month | wrote about bottle returns being used for projects and
events by the Social Committee, please know that this also
includes cans.

To continue having water available for everyone in the Lib/Soc.
Rm, the Social Committee is requesting people give a donation to
buy the bottled water. A container for money will be made
available by the water cooler.

HEAR YE HEAR YE - do | have your attention? For new owners
and others who don’t remember - PLEASE DO NOT LET
ANYONE INTO THE BUILDING WHO ISN'T_YOUR GUEST, if
someone looks at you to open the door, just point to the call board,
visitors do the rest. The condo owner is responsible for letting in
their guests, not you. When your buzzer sounds in your unit, do
not just assume who it is, ask who is there and listen to hear their
voice. Also, make sure when you enter or exit the building that all
doors are closed behind you, this also includes doors going to the
garages. Always, but especially this time of the year, please be
careful of your surroundings, wherever you are. If you don't
understand what is written above, please ask a member of the
Safety and Security Committee or a Board Member.
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Remember the Christmas Party on Friday, December 4, look for
the sign up sheets. Super Bowl Squares at $5 a square, will be
sold at the Party.

New Year's Eve will be celebrated in the Library/Social Room.
When you get there is up to you, but 7pm will be the official start of
the party. There will be no sign up sheet, but a notice will be
posted, so bring your own drinks and something to share. Talk to
your friends and neighbors about it. You may wish to play cards or
just get together and lie about all the resolutions you are going to
make. Come to the Library and on most nights there should be
'someone there to talk about New Year’s Eve. Anything goes, well
almost anything, we're not Vegas.

Notices for donations to St. Margaret’s Church are posted and a
shopping cart by the mailbox is to be used for those items.

On Thursday, December 17 at the next Bunco gathering, please
bring a gift for approximately $5 for a gift swap, along with the
usual $5 for a mind boggling (fun) game of Bunco.

No matter how you celebrate it, may you and yours have a Happy
& Healthy Holiday Season.

Lu Norello, Editor
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DECEMBER, 2015 CALENDAR

Friday, December 4--Annual Christmas Party
Thursday. December 17--Bunco in the Lib/Soc. Rm, 7pm
Thursday, December 31--New Year’s Eve Party7pm-till?

EVERY TUESDAY - Crafts, cards, etc in the Lib/Soc.Rm 2p-4p
EVERY WEDNESDAY - Cards & Games in the Lib/Soc.Rm 7pm
EVERY FRIDAY - Happy Hour in the Lib/Soc. Rm, 6p

EY1 - | will be selling Super Bowl Squares in the Lib/Soc. Rm on
Monday's 7p-9p. 77 squares available for owners, family and
friends.

There will be no Social Cornmittee Meeting in December.



